
 

 

 

 

September 15, 2023      File: 21020-50/WW/OP/Neudorf 
 
Village of Neudorf 
Box 187 
NEUDORF, SK  S0A 2T0 
 
 
Attention Mayor and Council: 
 
RE:  Rescinding - Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory – Village of Neudorf 
 
The Water Security Agency, in consultation with the Saskatchewan Health Authority, are advising that the 
Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory(PDWA) issued by the Water Security Agency for 100-200 
blocks of Pearson St in the Village of Neudorf’s potable water system be rescinded effective immediately 
September 15, 2023 effective immediately. 
 
The rescinding of the PDWA was based upon information provided by your community, which included: 
 

• The distribution system effected has been repaired, pressurized and flushed to applicable 
standards. 

• Turbidity and chlorine residuals throughout the water treatment plant and distribution 
system are within regulatory requirements; and 

• The receipt of two sets of bacteriological samples are within regulatory limits. 
 
Your community may return to normal monitoring requirements as identified in your permits monitoring 
schedule.  
 
In closing, I would like to acknowledge that the Water Security Agency appreciates the efforts and 
cooperation demonstrated by staff at your water treatment plant, as well as officials of the Village of 
Neudorf in addressing the advisory. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the undersigned at (306) 533-2136 or by email 
at brendan.liggett@wsask.ca . 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Brendan Liggett 
Environment Officer 
Water Security Agency 
 
cc.    Roger Miller, Derrick Hoehn, Water Advisories – Water Security Agency 

Saskatchewan Health Authority – Yorkton Office 
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